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Fiscal Note & Local Impact Statement 
 

Bill: H.B. 524 of the 131st G.A. Date: May 2, 2016 

Status: As Introduced Sponsor: Reps. Cupp and R. Smith 

Local Impact Statement Procedure Required:  No  

Contents: To review the value-added measure used for state report card ratings 

State Fiscal Highlights 

 No direct fiscal effect on the state.  

Local Fiscal Highlights 

 No direct fiscal effect on political subdivisions. 
 

 

Detailed Fiscal Analysis 

The bill states that the General Assembly intends to review various aspects of the 

value-added progress dimension used on the state report card ratings for school 

districts and schools. The bill has no effect on public revenues or expenditures.  

In FY 2016 and FY 2017, $4.9 million in annual GRF funding is specifically 

appropriated to the Ohio Department of Education for the current accountability 

system and report cards, portions of which are used to incorporate the value-added 

progress dimension into district and school report card ratings and to train educators 

and specialists on the use of the data to improve instruction and student learning. 

Additional appropriation is used for data collection. For additional details regarding 

the value-added progress dimension, please refer to the LSC Bill Analysis. 
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